24th June, 1966,

Dr. Charles M, Bﬁff.r.
5059 Campanile Drive,

SR, s

Dear Dr, Mfc;',

This letter supplements nine 0f 2nd Septembder,
1965, Recently I was looking through the 1961 edition of
your book Modern Space Science. I auspect the print I
gent to you of the faint Pictor source may not reproduce
well, ©Enclosed is a print of a much stronger source in
Centaurus, You may use it if you see fit, Perhaps both
photos, Centaurus above Pictor would be suitable,

Tours faithfully,

GR:JBG



